
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING 
 

The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Eastern 
Plumas Health Care District scheduled for Thursday, March 
23, 2017 has been cancelled. 
 
 
 
The next Regularly Scheduled Board Meeting is Thursday, 
April 27, 2017 at 10:00 am in the EPHC Education Center.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


